
LYNEHAM GREEN 

Gladman Developments Ltd has applied to the Secretary of State for 
Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for consent under section 38 of 
the Commons Act 2006 to carry out restricted works on Lyneham 
Green, which is Registered Common Land. The Planning Inspectorate 
will decide the application on behalf of the Secretary of State. 

The proposed works comprise the construction of part of the 
bellmouth of a new access road into a proposed new development, to 
connect it with the existing Chippenham Road (the B4069) at 
Lyneham and will include the construction of a footway on the eastern 
side of the access road and the southern side of Chippenham Road. 
The works will also include the installation of services including 
electricity, water, communications and sewers and will be surrounded 
by temporary fencing during construction for the safety of passers-by. 

A copy of the application form and accompanying documents can be 
inspected at Lyneham Post Office, St Andrews Court, The Green, 
Lyneham, SN15 4PD during normal office hours until 10th November 
2022. A copy of the application form and accompanying documents 
may be obtained by writing to Kate Fitzgerald, Gladman 
Developments Ltd, Gladman House, Alexandria Way, Congleton, 
Cheshire, CW12 1LB. 

Any representations should be sent in writing ON or BEFORE that 
date to The Planning Inspectorate, Commons Team at 3A Temple 
Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN or 
commonlandcasework@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. 

Representations sent to The Planning Inspectorate cannot be treated 
as confidential. They will be copied to the applicant and possibly to 
other interested parties. To find out more about how the Planning 
Inspectorate uses and manages personal data, please go to the 
privacy notice which can be found on the Inspectorate’s website at 
this address:  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-
inspectorate-privacy-notices/customer-privacy-notice 

 


